CITY OF THE VILLAGE OF CLARKSTON
Historic District Commission

Certificate of Appropriateness

November 22, 2022
Plans for: 9 Miller
Applicant/Building Representative: Jennifer Smotherman — owner

At the November 15, 2022 monthly meeting of the HDC, commissioners Moon and
Meloche reported on an Administrative Approval in progress for three renovations to this

property.

The application was accompanied by four pages of photos. There was a short discussion
considering primarily the locations, materials proposed and types of projects. Given these
three, this application will be handled as an administrative approval unless there are more
changes.

Approval is granted for:

e Installing a rear yard fence
o Reference photo attached

e Installing a privacy fence around an existing backyard hot tub
o Reference photo attached

¢ Replacing a front walk with pavers
o Reference photo attached

Clarkston Historic District Commission



Rear yard fence - at left

Privacy fence around an existing
backyard hot tub — lower left

Front walk pavers - below
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